
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE: Consider Approval of Kimmons JHS Secure 
Vestibule Bid 

 
DATE:      October 23, 2017  
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Terry Morawski 
      Chief Operations Officer 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
Fort Smith Public Schools released a bid for construction of a secure vestibule for Kimmons 
Junior High School. The secure vestibule was designed by Studio 6 Architects. 

The bid was advertised on October 8 and 15, 2017. Bids were received at 2 p.m. on October 19, 
2017. Four companies submitted bids –Crawford Construction at $38,300, Dixon Contracting at 
$39,000, and Nabholz Construction at $37,440.  

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

The administration recommends the acceptance of the low bid from Nabholz, and further 
recommend the following motion:  

If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  

Move to accept the bid of $37,440 from Nabholz Construction to construct a secure vestibule at 
Kimmons Junior High School.  


